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NOTICE 
18.02.2025 

NOTICE 

(3rd Reminder) 

Subject: Submission of Book Lists Semester-wise 

This is to remind all Heads of Departments (HoDs) that the submission of semester-wise book lists in the 

prescribed Excel format is still pending from some departments. 

This is the third and final reminder to kindly submit the required book lists at the earliest to avoid delays in 

procurement and library updates. 

Your prompt cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Librarian, 

Kalimpong College 

 


